Newsletter 23rd May 2025 Class 3

This week in class the children have been continuing with their work in literacy and in topic 'Going Places'. The children were thinking about how Mr Gumpy's car got stuck in the mud. The children explored how that could happen by having their own tray of mud and trying to move a toy car in it. All of their cars got stuck too.

Then they took their cars and went to find different surfaces to push their cars on. They tried the MUGA, tarmac, grass, lino and carpet and they talked about what happened with their adults.















In Numeracy the children have been counting in 5's and 10's and also learning about numbers 4 and 5. They we able to play interactive games on the computer where they could count in 10's and 5's and they then completed worksheets with some children using the 100 square to support their learning.





In our PHSE lesson we talked about the different types of physical touch there is. The children were able to talk about the types of touch we like; such as holding hands, cuddles, shaking hands and kissing. They were also able to talk about the types of touch we do not like; such as hitting, thumping, slapping and kicking. The children were able to talk about how some touch makes you feel sad and that they should always talk to an

adult if someone has touched you in a way you do not like.



Have a fantastic week at home and stay safe everyone.